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Tonner Drones Announces New Board 
Member Appointment 

 

Cannes, 19 December 2023 at 6pm  

Tonner Drones (FR001400H2X4 - ALTD) is pleased to announce the appointment of Diede Mink van 
den Ouden as a new board member of the company. He will replace Olivier Chouraqui who left 
Tonner Drones at the end of November. 
 

Mr. van den Ouden has been involved with Tonner Drones since June 2023. He has supported the 
current management and contributed to the financing of the company. He has now accepted Tonner 
Drones' offer to serve as a board member for a period of 3 to 6 monhts to help the company in the 
final phase of its restructuring period.   
  
Van den Ouden is an experienced investor with extended knowledge of the financial markets. Tonner 
Drones is convinced that all of its stakeholders will benefit from van den Ouden’s professional 
experience.  
  
Van den Ouden’s appointment is expected to be confirmed at the next Shareholders General 
Meeting.   
 

About Tonner Drones: Tonner Drones (formerly Delta Drone) develops drones and associated technologies 
for the defense and homeland security sectors. It is also a recognized international player in the sector of 
civilian drones for professional use. It develops a range of professional solutions based on drone 
technology, as well as all associated services that form a complete value chain.  

Tonner Drones shares are listed on Euronext Growth Paris (ISIN code: FR001400H2X4).  

More information on www.tonnerdrones.com  
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